
  

  
  

  

  

 
  

  

PRESS ANNOUNCEMENT  

  

 
  

  

  

The Board of Directors of Lafarge Cement Zimbabwe Limited (“the Company”) would like 

to inform shareholders and valued stakeholders that following the exit of Associated 

International Cement Limited from the business, the Company will now be trading as (t/a)  

Khayah Cement pending finalization of the registration of the trade name by the Registrar 

of Companies.   

  

The Company is reconstituting the composition of the Board of Directors as well as the 

necessary Board Committees. In this latter regard, the announcement of the relevant 

appointments will be made shortly.  

  

The public is advised that these processes will have no material effect on either the 

quality or availability of any of the Company’s range of products as well as its overall 

operations.  

  

By order of the Board,  

  

  
  

Arnold Z. Chikazhe  

Acting Company Secretary  

13 January 2023  

  



  


